
2740 W. Touhy Avenue, Chicago IL 60645 

 

 

January 30, 2009 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter of recommendation is written on behalf of Eric Scott Curtis. 

 

We have had the privilege of having Eric conduct classes at Performing Arts Limited.  While at the studio, 

Eric demonstrated all the characteristics of not only a desirable employee, but a dedicated and 

compassionate instructor. 

 

Eric took on the challenge of coming in mid-term to conduct acting classes for ages 12-16.  He was 

successful in expanding upon, and progressing in the material the students were currently working on.  Eric 

listened to each student, and found individual ways to challenge each student.  He communicated clearly 

the goals of the class not only to the student, but also made sure to communicate these goals with their 

parents. 

 

Eric has a strong desire to teach and to enable success in his students.  I am very pleased with what Eric has 

done for our students.  We look forward to having Eric supplement our acting program when his schedule 

allows. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact if I may provide more information about Eric.  Your program will be 

enhanced by what Eric has to offer. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Katie Kinyon 

Director 

Performing Arts Limited 

773-262-3262 

info@performingartslimited.com 

www.performingartslimited.com 

 

 

 


